Qatober 3rd 1930.

Dre. Wilder rPenfield,
Royal Victoria Hospital,
dontreal.

Dear Dr. Penfield,

I think it is very important thut
we should immediately change from the lMadeleine
Bhret Ottmann Research Fellow to the Penfield
Foundation Research Fellow.

Please excuse my insistence in the
metter but I feel that it is very important.

Sinoerely yours,

Colin Ruseel, HeDs

CR/MD
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